
From: Card, Rachel
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/12/2013 3:04:40 PM
Subject: *draft - K-12 Education Conversation - Teachers' Meeting, January 6th at 11:30 am

*for teachers

Good morning,

Governor Haley would like to invite you to attend a briefing on her education reform proposals on Monday, January
6, 2013 at 11:30 am in the Statehouse Auditorium. The Auditorium is located just inside the public entrance to the
Statehouse (on the Sumter Street side).

Please let me know if you are able to attend and if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing you on January 
6th.

Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086 | m. 803.587.0286
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